
Dear Parents/Guardians,



We would like to provide our families with an opportunity to
visit their child in their learning environment during the week
of February 13-16th, 2023. In order to minimize distractions in
classrooms, we will be booking one family per timeslot. 

If you are interested in participating in this event, please
select two choices below, and return this form to school by
Friday, February 10th, 2023. You will be contacted shortly
after with your confirmed date and time.

Sincerely, 
Brenda Santarossa
Principal 

Student's Name: __________________

         Feb 13                Feb 14             Feb 15                Feb 16

         10-11 am           10-11 am        10-11 am           10-11 am  

         1-2 pm                1-2 pm            1-2 pm                1-2 pm


